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N  2021 R  P   T  C  

by Jayne Beer (photos by the Beers and the Marburgers) 

It was a great turnout! I think 20 people attended. Thank you to everyone who came out on a Sunday evening. 

We spent all day cooking. The hardest part was not knowing how many people would show up. As always, there was plenty 
of food to go around 

It was great to see everyone, catch up on news, and get to talk rocks for a few hours. 

Jim and Robin, a couple from central Nebraska that messaged me through the LGMC Facebook page, arrived with a chunk 
of jasper to be sliced. They were very friendly and interested in our club. Corey sliced off a piece of the jasper and it was 
beautiful! (Jim Marburger was given a chunk to take home to slab for them. It is really pretty.) 

In recent weeks and months, we have done extensive renovations and reorganizations of the jewelry shop (The Cave). It was 
very exciting to be able to show it off. 

Rock Parties are an enjoyable time. If you would like to host one, just let us know. If you have not attended one, you are 
missing out. There is always a lot of food, projects to work on, stories to tell and hear, and just plain camaraderie with like-
minded people. 

Watch the Pick & Shovel for dates and times of future Rock Parties. 

Cheers from the Beer Family. 


